PIEDMONT CORVETTE CLUB 
MONTHLY BUSINESS MEETING 
DECEMBER, 17, 2019 
 
Welcome and call to order: 
· The meeting was called to order by the Vice President at 6:45 pm at Ledo’s in Warrenton. 
· There were 17 members present and one guest, Gary Ralph. 
· The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting were read.  Bill made a motion to accept the minutes as presented, Rob made a second to the motion.  Minutes approved. 
 
The treasurer reported that deposits were made for $250.00, which was the money returned from Vint Hill that had been the deposit to secure the room for the Christmas party, and of $30.00 from the 50/50 drawing in November.  The current balance in checking account is $1876.06.  Carol made a motion to accept the report; John made a second to the motion.  Treasurer’s report approved. 
 
Secretary reported that a hard copy of the November minutes would be sent out in the near future along with the December minutes. 
 
Webmaster had nothing to report. 
 
The Director was absent. 
 
The Vice President’s report: 
· Thank you to Tom and Sheryl for planning PCC’s Christmas Party.  The club appreciates the time and effort put into this endeavor by the Vollraths .  The party was well done.  Thank you to Lynn Zagrod for the gift exchange which was fun.  The evening was enjoyed by all. 
· Working on 2020 trips for the club. 
 
The President was absent. 
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Unfinished Business: 
· Lynn Zagrod and Tom Vollrath are working on the revision of PCC by-laws.  A soft copy will be coming out in the New Year. 
 
New Business: 
· If interested in holiday celebration at Vint Hill in 2020 we should reserve now.  It seemed like Sunday worked well for this event.  Please share any input you may have so planning can start early in the New Year. 
 
Open Discussion: 
· Greg Ralph was introduced to the club.  He thanked members for their support of Broadview Automotive.  He stated that Larry will be pursuing his education taking advantage of his GI Bill to continue his college education.  Next Friday (12/20/19) will be his last day in the shop for the next 3-4 months while he is starting his classes.  Greg will be available to all of our members for their automotive needs. 
· Members wanted to know about upcoming cruises.  Paul is working on this. 
· A thank you letter was read from the SPCA acknowledging PCC’s donation. 
· Club has been invited to a ribbon cutting ceremony for GoWell  Urgent Care, 75 West Lee Highway, on Saturday, January 25, 2020 from l:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
 
50/50 drawing: 
· Total $55.00.  Rob Talbot won $27.00.  $28.00 went to club treasury. 
 
Lynn made a motion to adjourn the meeting; Bill made a second to the motion.  Meeting adjourned 7:15. 
 
Next meeting January 21, 2020. 
 
Prepared by: 
Carol Kohler, Secretary 
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